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Important Statement from HQ 

 

The Era of Cheong Pyung is over. 

 

The Second King of CIG [Hyung Jin Moon] wants every blessed family to know that ancestors in the 

spiritual world are very upset with the Han Mother and her disobedience in True Father. Ancestors needs 

to know that God's lineage is firmly established through the Three Kingship providence. This is a very 

important aspect of the upcoming Ancestor Liberation and Blessing being held this coming Sunday, 

December 6th at Sanctuary Church. 

 

For more information about the Liberation Ceremony, go to the Sanctuary-PA.org website 

 

 

There is time to participate! 

 

The liberation ceremony is THIS Sunday, Dec 6th. 

 

Go now to the Sanctuary-PA website, download the form, and send it back 

by email. 

 

No donation is required. 

 

 

 

 

Participate remotely via the Internet. 

 

Simply go to the Sanctuary-NorCal.org site and click on the big red "Sunday 

Service" button. 

 

NOTE: The time in California will be 8 am PST 

 

Share this email with brothers and sisters so they too can freely have their 

ancestors blessed 

 

 

Blessings! 

 

Kyle Toffey, State Coordinator 

Sanctuary-NorCal 

Northern California Chapter - World Peace & Unification Sanctuary- USA 

Pastor@Sanctary-NorCal.org 

 

 


